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Dear Mr. Haleem,

This is in reference to your letter dated March 25, 2015, requesting for amendment to
Nuclear Regulatory Commission License (NRC) No. 08-02075-03, Docket No. 03000638.
In order to continue our review, we need the following additional information:

1. You have requested for additional amounts of material on your license which
requires financial assurance. 10 CFR 30.38 states, “Applications for amendment of
a license must be filed in accordance with 10 CFR 30.32..." 10 CFR 30.32(h)
states that the application must contain a proposed decommissioning funding plan.
You currently have a decommissioning funding plan with us, however with this
amendment, the Certification of Financial Assurance dated July 2, 2007, would not
be correct. Please amend and submit an new Certification of Financial Assurance
with the new amounts of material. Since your decommissioning funding plan
supports this license as well as License No. SUD-157, Docket No. 04006329, and
License No. SNM-164, Docket No. 07000190, a financial assurance action will be

opened for these three licenses.

2. You have requested to be licensed for cesium-134 with barium-134. It is unclear
why you have requested for barium-134 as it is a stable isotope. Barium-134 will
not be listed on the license unless you provide additional information why it should

be included.

3. You have requested for several sealed sources to be removed from the license.
Please submit the latest leak test on the sources that required leak testing, or a
statement why leak testing was no longer required for items 6.BB., 6.HH., 6.1,
6.JJ., and 6.MM of the sources that you documented as being transferred or
disposed in your letter. Additionally state that you possessed no other sealed
sources under these authorizations than the ones that you documented in your
letter as having been transferred or disposed.

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply to my attention at
the Region 1 Office (Address below) and refer to Mail Control No. 586435.  if you have
technical questions regarding this letter, please call me at (610) 337-5366.

Please note that you may not reply to this letter by return e-mail. Your reply must be in
writing by letter, facsimile (610-337-5269), or signed letter attached to an email. If we do
not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days from the date of this e-mail, we will
assume that you do not wish to pursue your application.

Region 1 Office Mailing Address: Licensing Assistance Team, US Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Region |, 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100, King of Prussia, PA

19406-2713.

Dennis Lawyer
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Health Physicist

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Nuclear Material Safety
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